We build a better future

A HYUNDAI

HEAVY INDUSTRIES CO.,LTD.

To: AL DOUSOR INTERNATIONAL CO. LTD. Date: 15, June 2017
Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia HH-JSTPP-COM-J010
Director- Technical & Business Development

Attn.: Mr. S. A. Nazeer Hussain

Subject: JSTPP-I, Fuel Additive Approval Letter

Dear Sir,

We, HHI are pleased to issue the approval letter to Al Dousor International Co. Ltd., Jeddah, Kingdom
of Saudi Arabia, who performed the fuel additive trial test for our Jeddah South Thermal Power Plant
Project by applying the Magnesium based Fuel Additive, named Protea M-228 to protect the Boiler
from hot and cold end corrosions.

We are satisfied with the performance of Protea M-228 and the technical support by the Al Dousor
team.

We found that the fuel additive, Protea M-228 is technically acceptable. We therefore recommended
the use of Protea M-228 to the owner of the Project M/s. Saudi Electricity Company for their
commercial operation.

Sincerely yours,
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Yun-Boong Kim / Project Manager

Jeddah South Thermal Power Plant Project Stage-1
Industrial Plant & Engineering Division

Hyundai Heavy Industries Co., Ltd
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